
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Council Meeting  

 
20 September 2018 

 
Brexit Negotiations 

 
This Council notes the decision of the people of Torbay by a majority to support 
leaving the European Union and requests the Chief Executive of Torbay Council 
write to our Members of Parliament calling upon them to support the major 
democratic decision of the people of Torbay and that they support proposals that 
reflect that view in all negotiations nationally by the Government with the European 
Union. 
 
Proposer: Councillor Ellery 
Seconder: Councillor Haddock 

 
 

Executive Notice of Motion  


